
chool library.  All vouchers will be gratefully received!  

Improvements Updates:                                            

Dayshare : The rollout has begun. Please bear with 

us while we get used to this new daily updates tool. 

Conversation Stickers: Have you noticed the new 

children conversation stickers? This is a great way to 

share their WOW nursery moments with you at home.  

 
Topic Updates 

Jumping Roos:  have been having lots of fun outside 

in the garden; such as feeling crunchy leaves and 

soft leaves and then bringing the leaves inside to 

make print patterns and gluing them together to 

make beautiful Autumnal coloured pictures.           

Little Wallabies:  have been using their interest of toy 

trains and other means of transport by rolling the 

wheels of the toys in paint, making different track 

marks as well as observing the effects of mixing the 

different colours together.                                           

Little Explorers: Have been role playing ‘Goldie locks 

and the Three Bears’ story-line and as have extended 

their learning from a puppet show to rein acting this 

lovely story in our log house and in the garden.         

Big Kangas: have been enjoying Forest School on 

Tuesday mornings. Big Kangas have been problem 

solving as they go ‘tree hugging’ to find the biggest 

and smallest tree. Big Kangas will be working 

together as a team to see how many children it takes 

to hold hands and wrap around the biggest tree! 

 

 

Parent Parking Reminder:                             

We politely remind you, for the 

safeguarding of all the children, that no 

parents are allowed to park their cars on 

the school site between 8am and 5pm. 

 

“Nurturing the New Generation” 

Welcome to the Little Roos High Wycombe Newsletter  

We hope you are all keeping warm and cosy while the cold 
weather approaches! Whilst we do have a supply of spare 
clothes, please make sure the children have the weather 
appropriate clothing, all labelled, in their bags every day. 

The children are enjoying ‘Cooking with our Chef Helen’, on a 
Friday afternoon. Please keep up to date on our Facebook 
page: Little Roos Hazlemere - High Wycombe to see the variety 

of tasty treats our little ones have been cooking up. 

We are also having a Little Roos Open Day afternoon on 
Thursday 25th October as the children dance the afternoon 
away at their Halloween disco in the school hall. Please help us 
to spread the good word about our nursery and Open Day! 

Q
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Events and classes: 

Scrumys; Please let a member of staff know 

if you wish to enrol your child this month, on 

a Monday, from 10.15am to 11.00am. 

Shakers Kids: Started this October. Please 

let us know if you wish to enrol your child in 

Shaker Kids dance class every Wednesday.  

Halloween Party: ALL ARE WELCOME!      

We will be holding our Little Roos Halloween 

party on Thursday 25th October from 2pm to 

4.30pm at Manor Farm Junior hall. We have 

organised Disco Tots entertainers and there 

will be lots of exciting activities such as 

dancing, best dressed prizes and much 

more. If your child does not attend this day, 

you’re welcome, but, please be reminded 

you will need to be responsible for and stay 

with your child as all our staff will be in 

ratio. Please let us know if you would like to 

join us at this nursery event? 
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